
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BUTLER COUNTY

The Butler County Board of Supervisors will meet on May 30, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. in the EOC Conference Room, basement of the Butler County Courthouse, Allison, Iowa.  At this meeting the Board will:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hold a second Public Hearing to consider recommendation for approval of the proposed Hazardous Liquid Pipeline Ordinance.  The ordinance can be found on the Butler County website at the following link:
https://butlercounty.iowa.gov/lastest-news/public-notice/2331-butler-county-zoning-proposed-hazardous-liquid-pipeline-ordinance 

All interested parties are encouraged to attend the meeting.  Written or oral comments may be submitted to the Butler County Auditor, Leslie Groen, at the Courthouse, P.O. Box 325, Allison, Iowa, by calling 319-267-2670 or via email to  lgroen@butlercounty.iowa.gov	  

